
Here we go…. 
December is upon us tomorrow and now the busy season will start.  Please 
look for lots of emails and sign ups from us. • Dec 10-14 is the Holiday Shop.  
Each teacher has signed up their class to go shopping for loved ones.  This is 
OPTIONAL.  An information sheet and envelop should have come home with 
your student(s) this week, there are lots of details for you.  You can also 
check out our website. • PTO has teamed up with Student Council to help 
two families in need in Geauga County.  Please consider donating items off 
the list on the sign up genius attached.  This is a great way to demonstrate 
generosity and good will to our little people. •

Hanukkah 
December 2 to 
December 10.  

Enjoy your 
celebration. 

Volunteers 
needed! 

Please sign up to 
help, it is a super 

fun event. 

Volunteers 
needed! 

Look for a sign up 
soon from us about 
how you can help 

out. 

DRAMA AUDITIONS 
Dec. 11 & 12: Look for 
information to come 
home soon from Mr. 

Reich and Mrs. Speiser.
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STUDENT COUNCIL 

Westwood Gives Back:  
Please look for 

information to come 
home soon.
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CONCERTS 

Dec 13:  2-3 grade at 
Westwood @ 2:15 pm 
& 5th grade at WGMS 

@ 7pm.
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